
From: Naquin, Ty
To: Ross Monaghan
Subject: Acceptance Review of Annual MIT Self-Guarantee Financial Assurance Submittal
Date: Monday, October 19, 2020 8:58:00 AM

The NRC has performed an acceptance review of your submittal dated September 29,
2020, ‘Compliance Submissions. Self- Guarantee Agreement Pursuant to 10 CFR Part 50,
10 CFR Part 70 and NUREG-1757, Vol.3,” License SNM-986 (Docket No.: 70-0938)
(ADAMS Accession Number ML20274A208) and found it acceptable for further review.
This is a formal step that is tracked within the Agency to ensure a licensee understands the
progress of an action request.  For billable licensees, notifications such as these
are informative relevant to charges to an organization. There are no charges to MIT, being
categorically excluded under Title 10 CFR 51.22(c)(14)(v).
A detailed review of your submittal continues is the next step in the process. If there is
further information needed for the submittal, I will contact you to discuss any deficiency
found and follow that with a formal written request. If you should have any questions
regarding this, please feel free to contact me.
 
Ty
 
T. D. Naquin, CHP
NMSS/DFM/FFLB
(301) 415-7352
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